
 

 BURTON-UPON-STATHER PARISH COUNCIL 
 

CONVENTIONAL AREA OF THE CEMETERY 
  
 Resident    Non-Resident 
 of the Parish  of the Parish 
 
Grave plot – includes the Exclusive Right of Burial (50 yrs): £450.00                  £550.00 
(single or double depth) 

 
Pre-paid Grave plot – includes the Exclusive Right of Burial (50 yrs): £450.00                  £550.00 
 
 
Interment (grave digging) fee:  charged via Funeral Director 
 
 

CREMATED REMAINS AREA OF THE CEMETERY 
 
 Resident    Non-Resident 
 of the Parish  of the Parish 
                      
Ashes plot – includes the Exclusive Right of Burial (50 yrs): £250.00                    £350.00 
(for up to 2 sets of ashes) 
 
 
Interment (grave digging) fee: £40 .00    £40.00 
 

 
 

RIGHT TO ERECT A MEMORIAL – only in the Conventional and Cremated Remains areas. 
 
Up to 18 inches in height:   £  60.00 
 
18 inches – 36 inches (maximum):   £120.00 
 
6” x 12” plaque in natural burial ground   £20.00 
 
Additional Inscription   £30.00 

 
 

GREEN BURIAL AREA OF THE CEMETERY 
  
 Resident    Non-Resident 
 of the Parish  of the  Parish 
  
Grave Plot – the Exclusive Right of Burial is not available: £450.00                   £550.00 
(single depth only) 
 
Pre-paid Grave Plot: £450.00                   £550.00 
 
Single Ashes Plot: £250.00                   £350.00 
 
Interment (grave digging) fee for burial:  charged via Funeral Director 
 
Interment (grave digging fee for ashes: £40.00    £40.00 
 
 
 

EXHUMATION FEES 
 
 Resident    Non-Resident 
 of the Parish  of the Parish 

 
Exhumation, not including re-interment: £350.00 + V.A.T.  £350.00 + V.A.T. 
Exhumation of cremated remains: £100.00 + V.A.T.  £100.00 + V.A.T. 
Interment (grave digging) fee:  charged via Funeral Director  
 

OTHER FEES 
 
Excavation of a grave not subsequently buried in: £100.00   £100.00 
 
 
All fees are exempt from V.A.T. except Exhumation fees which are subject to V.A.T. 
  

All payments to be made to:   Burton-upon-Stather Parish Council. 
 
September 2022 
 
(The above charges will be reviewed annually - any changes will apply to purchases & burials from the 1st April after that review) . 


